Career Day

We are excited to announce that Four Seasons will be hosting Career Day on Wednesday, May 31, 2023. We are looking for volunteers! We need speakers to present information about different careers/ occupations. Get the students involved by asking them to participate in your presentation, answer questions, take surveys, look at models and visual aids! If you are interested in presenting, please complete the following form: <u>Career Day Interest Form</u>



Click here to view the May School Meals Menu



Please note that due to supply shortages, substitutions to the menu may occur.



Four Seasons now offers an additional. convenient way to pay for school items electronically. It's called On-line School Payments (OSP) and will allow families to pay by credit card for things such as field trips, lost media books, and Chromebook repairs. We also have options to allow you to donate to support special activities for students or to donate to allow the principal to "treat" our staff. Please note that there is a small service charge for using the OSP system. Cash and checks made payable to Four Seasons Elementary are always accepted for student fees with no service fee. If you have any questions regarding the OSP system, please contact Erika Allen at eallen@aacps.org or 410-222-6501. To access OSP, please click on this link: Four Seasons OSP

IMPORTANT NOTICE:

Please remember to bring your ID when picking up students, visiting, volunteering/ chaperoning, and when attending any Parent/ Teacher conference.

Notice: Four Seasons Elementary School is equipped with a video camera system. It covers selected interior and exterior public portions of the building and grounds. It is NOT monitored constantly, but it is monitored during emergency situations. During certain events, when the safety or security of students may be in question, authorized personnel from local, state or federal police or fire emergency units may be given access to view images projected on the camera system. If you have any questions about the system, you should call the Supervisor of School Security at 410-222-5083.

The Anne Arundel County Public School System does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex age, national origin, religion, disability, or socioeconomic status in matters affecting employment or in providing access to programs. Questions regarding non-discrimination should be directed to the Office of Investigations, Anne Arundel County Public Schools, 2644 Riva Road, Annapolis, Maryland 21401; telephone: 410-222-5286; TDD 410-222-5500.

BOX TOPS MAKES IT EASY.

All you need is your phone! Download the Box Tops app, shop as you normally would, then use the app to scan your store receipt within 14 days of purchase. The app will identify Box Tops products on your receipt and automatically credit your school's earnings online.

There are very few clip boxtops on boxes, but if you find a boxtop with a red dotted line around it, clip it and bring it in to Four Seasons. Go to boxtops4education.com for more information.



Thank you to everyone who participates in this program.



Stay Connected:



Anne Arundel County Public Schools: https://www.facebook.com/aacps.

Four Seasons Elementary PTA: https://www.facebook.com/FourSeasonsElementaryPTA



Four Seasons Elementary: https://twitter.com/4seasonsESaacps?s=20



